
Dear friends, 

In recent months, you might have 
noticed an increase in the number of 
homeless people around the Cathedral 
precinct. These numbers have grown 
throughout the course of this year. This 
has raised questions for many of us 
about the need for an appropriate 
response taking into account two 
tensions: our responsibility to those in 
need and our obligations to maintain a 
safe and healthy environment and 
public space. The issues creating these 
current circumstances are complex and 
are exacerbated by a number of factors: 
the pandemic; the floods; lack of 
available shelters and reduction in 
resources; and the economic pressures.  

In light of this emerging situation, we 
have contacted a  number o f 
homelessness services and they have 
responded with regular visits to the 
precinct to conduct welfare checks. We 
are also in regular communication with 
the police who have added daily patrols 
to ensure the safety of all within the 
precinct and monitor any behaviours 
which are endangering the safety of the 
individuals themselves or the public.  

 

Witnessing people living in such 
vulnerable circumstances at our front 
door can be confronting and distressing. 
It both highlights and personalises the 
uncertain times in which we are living. 
Jesus is clear about our responsibilities 
to others and teach us that we see him 
in the face of those most in need. This 
does not diminish our responsibilities to 
ensure that the safety, well-being and 
protection of all who are part of our 
precinct community, especially those 
who visit here regularly. Nevertheless, 
the reality is that there are no quick, 
simple or easy solutions. 

Mostly, the homeless in the precinct are 
well behaved and keep to themselves. 
Occasionally, for various reasons, 
situations may arise which are 
unsettling. If you feel concerned at any 
stage, please notify one of the sacristans 
or priests. Let us pray for a spirit of 
practical wisdom, compassion and 
justice as we accompany those in need 
and support one another in our daily 
commitment as disciples of Jesus. 

Fr. Anthony 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year C—26 June 2022 

The community of the Cathedral of St Stephen acknowledges the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our parish stands. 

 

The Cathedral Parish has zero tolerance for all forms of abuse and is committed to safeguarding everyone involved 
in its activities, ministries and services.  The safety and wellbeing of children and adults-at-risk is paramount. 

 

Readings for today:  1 Kings 19:16,19-21; Galatians 5:1,13-18; Luke 9:51-62  
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St Vincent de Paul—Winter Appeal 
Domestic violence 
is not an easy 
conversation to 
have, but it might 
just be the most 

important conversation we can have right now.   
In any home, any street, any suburb - domestic violence 
does not discriminate on race, age, marital status, class or 
gender. 
https://donate.vinnies.org.au/appeals-qld/domestic-violence-and-homelessness 

Invitation to the Ordination  
Archbishop Mark Coleridge will celebrate The Ordination to 

the Presbyterate of El Louie Jimenez on Wednesday 29th 

June 2022 6.30pm.  All are welcome.  Please note: on 
Wednesday there will be no 5.10pm Mass as we will be 
preparing for the Ordination. 

The Long Good-bye 
After five years studying in Brisbane and 
obtaining his Doctorate in Resource 
Management and celebrating Mass in the 
Cathedral Parish, Fr Thomas Ismoyo will 
return to Indonesia at the beginning of 
August, after his Graduation. 
The farewell for Fr Thomas for those who 

attend the Cathedral, will be held on Sunday 31 July, 

following the 10:00am Mass.  If you wish to donate to a 
thank you gift to Fr Thomas, envelopes are available at the 
doors of the Cathedral.  You may give your donation 
directly to Fr Thomas, place it in the collection plate, or 
bring it to the Cathedral office. 

Annual NAIDOC Mass 
The Annual NAIDOC Mass will be celebrated at the 
Cathedral of St Stephen on Sunday 10 July @ 12:00pm.   
Everyone is welcome. 

Invitation—Cathedral Guides & Welcomers 
You are warmly invited attend a presentation at 10am on 
Thursday 30th June in the Hanly Room by Duncan 
Richardson, teacher, historian and author of 'Civilising 
Brisbane'.  Duncan will unfold the interesting story of three 
resolute pioneering women, viz:  educator Sr. Vincent 
Whitty, from the contingent of first Mercy sisters to arrive 
in Queensland, founder of All Hallow school, Eliza 
O'Connell and Diamintina Roma, wife of Queensland's 
first governor George Bowen. Enquiries and RSVP's to 
adelem2@bigpond.com. 

Infant Baptism Preparation 
The next Baptismal Preparation meeting 
will be held on Saturday 2 July at 9.30am 

in the Hanly Room.  If you would like to 
have your child baptised at the Cathedral 
or St Patrick’s, information and an 

application form can be obtained by contacting the 
Cathedral office on 3324 3030, or email 
cathedral@bne.catholic.net.au.  Baptismal enquiries can 
also be made on-line at the Cathedral website: 
https://www.cathedralofststephen.org.au/baptism.html 

Young Adults Ministry 
The next YAM Mass will be held on 
the Saturday 2 July @ 6:00pm Mass.  

Young adults and the young at heart 
are invited to join us for Mass at the 

Cathedral of St. Stephen, followed by supper in the Hanly 
Room.   
To keep up to date with most recent news and events of 
YAM, find us on Facebook @StStephensCathedralYAM or 
email yam.cathedral@bne.catholic.net.au. 

First Friday Vigil Mass 
Thursday 30 June, the Order of Malta will host a First 
Friday Vigil Mass.  This Mass will take place in St 
Stephen’s Chapel, on the Thursday before First Friday, 
commencing at 6.00pm.  The 5.10pm Mass will not be 
celebrated on Thursday 30 June. 
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